
Project Update: September 2017 

 

On September 4th and 5th 2017, the ninth environmental workshop was held.  During 

these days, the topic of measuring the impact of environmental education 

programmes and activities was presented to teachers.   Teachers learned the way 

they can measure the impact of the activities they do with their students and/or 

audiences, as well as the importance of measuring that impact.  Results of the project 

were also presented to teachers (For more information about it, please check the 

previous report). After the presentation, teachers had a discussion about their 

replication activities.  Each teacher chose the best of their activities to present at the 

final workshop to be held on October 4th 2017, where judges will decide who get the 

first three awards of replication. 

 

 
Teacher deciding his best replication acitivity 


